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02 July 2024 
  
  
PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

Mr M Oliver MCEOI 

CEO 

MarkTwo Consulting 

PO Box 193 

Ashburton  VIC  3147 

Dear Mark 

Re: Speaking Presentation  
  
On behalf of The CEO Institute, thank you for presenting to Syndicate No. 3 on Wednesday 12 
June 2024. We at the Institute and our members, appreciate your time and effort in supporting 
the program. 
  
The member feedback was very positive and averaged the following ratings out of 10 for your 
presentation: 
  
Relevance of Topic:000.8.9 
Guest Speaker:00000009.1 
  
The following member comments are included for your interest: 

▪ Brilliant but not long enough. Good material 
▪ Engaging presenter. Provoked a lot of discussion during his session 
▪ Interactive presentation style was good. Could do with a longer session workshop to 

get more value 
▪ Mark is very knowledgeable and presents very well 
▪ Needed more time as there was more to be covered, the delivery was good with the 

breakouts 
▪ The topic of leadership is a mainstay of many of the discussions the group has. Mark's 

presentation gave it a structure and a nuance which was different/better 
▪ Very engaging and good presentation style with interactive elements 
▪ Very good content, engaging. More real life examples on how to move from 

management to leadership would be better but understand time pressure 
▪ Very informative - would have loved more time 
▪ Would have liked a longer presentation. Retreat workshop with Mark would be good. 

 
Thank you once again for your involvement in The CEO Institute Speaking Program. 
 
Kind regards 

  
 
Janine Barrett 
Member Services - Speaker Coordinator 


